
Dear parents and carers, 

Unfortunately, the school is closed at a difficult time of year for our year 6’s. 

With the approaching SATs assessments and the transition to secondary school the children need to 

maintain their progress wherever possible. 

To support yourselves in helping your child, we have put together a pack of materials that you can 

access from the year 6 page on Brookside Primary School website. 

Our suggestions for a ‘working’ day include: 

• A writing project – fiction and non- fiction own choice writing that your child can work on, a 

little of each day. 

• Grammar, Spelling and Punctuation – there are a set of Power-points for revision via the 

website. Also, do make use of the free Twinkl and Classroom secrets resources. 

This will require a free sign up 

Twinkl = www.twinkl.co.uk/offer 

Enter the code UKTWINKLHELPS  

Classroom secrets = https://classroomsecrets.co.uk/kids 

             https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/user/sign_up 

             This gives free access to online books. 

              Pobble365.com This site is free to use and has lots of pictures that may help inspire story         

writing. 

• Maths – make use of satsbootcamp, Emile, TT Rockstars and Purple mash 

We have sent your child home with their logins, in an envelope for your safe keeping. 

(TT Rockstars and Purple Mash are the same log in and your child has been using it for 

the last few years.) 

• Your child can practise their maths each day, along with filling in their CGP books. 

• The Math Antics Youtube videos are excellent for teaching any concepts your child is 

unsure of.  

• Reading.  

Please make sure your child reads for at least half an hour each day. (They can obviously 

read for longer if they want to, its free and will stop them getting bored!) 

• Practice reading comprehension questions on satsbootcamp, Emile, and the suggested 

websites. 

In this envelope there are also revision booklets for your child to work on over the next few 

weeks. We have enclosed answer booklets for these so that you will be able to check your 

child’s work. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

We wish you and your family well, 

Mrs Mays and Miss Chunara.  
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